
Bramley Park Academy 

Congratulations to this weeks stars

Miss Greenwood: George
Mrs Lamb: Promise

Miss Ingham: Archie B
Miss Gregory: TJ

Mr Barraclough: Archie
Miss Roebuck: Ifan

Mrs Hrintchuk: Yashika
Mrs Thomas: Aaron

Miss Khan: Athena
Mrs Pierce: Ella

Mrs Warbrick: Oscar
Mrs Spivey:  Sebastian

Launchpad: Neil & Jayden 
Mrs Dove’s: TJ

Ms Burnley: Henley

What an incredibly busy, but equally successful week we've had at
BPA. All pupils in school have returned after the half term break

fully rested, refreshed and actively engaging in their new Topics for
the half term ahead.

We've had several visits this week to school. The feedback we
received was outstanding: they were blown away by all of the hard

work that goes on in school, both from our staff team and the
pupils. As a school community, this feedback is something we

should all take great pride in as it is the collective effort of every
single person that has created this wonderful learning environment

for our pupils.
I hope everyone has an enjoyable weekend. Please do ensure you
are keeping an eye out for all of our upcoming events in the build

up to Christmas.



Dates for your diary

Friday 15th November - Children in Need
Thursday 5th December - Christmas Fayre

Friday 20th December - Christmas jumper day and Christmas dinner
Friday 20th December - No Rockets  School closes for Christmas break at 2pm

Monday 6th January - School reopens 
Friday 14th February - School closed - Wellspring training day

February half term
Monday 24th February - School reopens 

Friday 4th April - School closes for the Easter break
Tuesday 22nd April - School reopens

Friday 23rd May - School closes for half term
Monday 2nd June - School reopens

Tuesday 22nd July - School closes at 2pm. No Rockets. 

Friday 15th November  2024
Donate £1 via the Arbor App and
come to school wearing anything

spotty or pudsey bear related. 

Children in Need

On Tuesday 12th November we
will be inviting the children into

school to wear odd sock to
support anti bullying week.

Odd Socks Day 



Christmas Fayre 
We will be holding our Christmas Fayre on Thursday 5th December. We

still have Tables available for this event and would appreciate any
Donations for our raffle. 

Please email enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk for any Stall
enquiries.


